

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

"WE DANCE FOR LAUGHTER, WE DANCE FOR TEARS, WE DANCE FOR MADNESS, WE DANCE FOR FEARS, WE DANCE FOR HOPES, WE DANCE FOR SCREAMS, WE ARE THE DANCERS, WE CREATE THE DREAMS." (Unknown)

What a joy it was to experience the lovely, young performers who demonstrated various genre of dance. Their athleticism and poise were amazing. So, thank you to Howard Washington, the Creative Director of Dance, for his excellent training, choreography and for introducing them to the Women's Committee. We will look forward to seeing them again.

After enjoying our tasty mini-meat loafs, we had the 50/50 raffle and another drawing for a free concert to one of the new members of the Women's Committee. Congratulations to Marsha Geisheimer who won the 50/50 drawing and to Donna Miller, winner of the free voucher to an up and coming Artist in Residence concert at FAA. We would like to welcome the five new members who joined our Women's Committee and they are as follows: Donna Miller, Jacqueline Smith, Marsha Geisheimer, Joyce Ragon and Irene Mechall.

Doris Day, what can we say. We apologize, but due to the popularity of this performance, the luncheon reservations have been closed, however, you can still reserve program only seating. Also, please note the changes mentioned later in this newsletter regarding our December benefit.

We would like to wish everyone a safe and healthy Thanksgiving. See you all on November 10th.

Karen Pribula





The Second Wednesday Program/Luncheon Series

November 10th, 2021 @ 11 a.m.

"A Doris Day Retrospect"

Singer, actress, and director Sandy Peck will provide music of recording and movie star Doris Day, from her early years as a big band singer, through her films from

the studio era of Hollywood and beyond. She will be accompanied by Alex Ulle at the piano. Sandy has been a member of the theatre faculty at The Fine Association for 21 years, teaching acting to kids and teens. She also works as a director, stage manager and actor.

RSVP Deadline is: Noon on Friday, November 5th

A friendly reminder: Program and luncheon reservations are required!

PLEASE NOTE: Due to the popularity of this program, the luncheon is SOLD OUT. You can still make reservations for the program only. Program only is \$10. The preferred method for reservations is to email anthonyjanem@yahoo.com. Your email reservation will be confirmed by Jane Anthony. Phone reservations can be made by calling 440-579-5020.

HOSPITALITY COMMITTEE



You will enjoy delicious baked Kentucky hot brown sliced turkey breast layered with sliced tomato, bacon and cheese sauce on a puff pastry foundation. Green beans will accompany your meal.

Dessert: A seasonal favorite...pumpkin roll!

Please Note:

After the program, we kindly ask all guests to return to their seats in the gallery.

Please wait until your table is called up to the serving area.

Catering is by Dave Baker at Manna Catering. His Manna Café is at 1821 N. Ridge Rd., Painesville. Open: 7am-2pm Tues-Sun

Thank you to the Hostesses for November
Susan Miller, Chair Robin Baum Pat Carroll Bonander Virginia Marino

Membership



A very warm welcome to our new members this month!

Irene Mechail 7752 Fairlawn Dr Mentor, OH 44060

216-548-6587 cell 440-205-0375

imechail@hotmail.com

Brenda Barbarino 767 Orchard Rd. Willoughby, OH 44094 440-477-6511

brendabarbarino@hotmail.com

Joyce Ragan 11899 Concord Hambden Rd. Concord, OH 44097

304-723-8388

jdragan360@aol.com

Donna Miller

14 Meadowlawn Dr. #3 Mentor, OH 44060

440-925-6734

dm12142@sbcglobal.net

Helen Lekson 30601 Ronald Dr. Willowick, OH 44095

440-227-3512

helenlekson@yahoo.com

Jacqueline Smith Info to follow

For your convenience, add the new members on the blank pages at the back of your roster.

Wishing a speedy recovery to JoAnn Greiner and Jan Robinson.

Special Event Committee

After careful consideration and delaying as long as possible, the Special Events Committee has decided that we cannot hold our Holiday Benefit at the Kirtland Country Club this year given the current health concerns.



With your help we will continue our mission of supporting The Fine Arts Association's Wish List as in the past.

So, let's have some fun and raise some money. You can be the winner!

It's a 50/50 drawing with tickets at \$5 each or 6 for \$25.

The drawing is being held on December 14th.

These tickets will be included with your invitation and more are available upon request and also at the front desk and at all The Fine Arts Association performances prior to the drawing.

JUST A REMINDER...this is our only major fundraiser for The Fine Arts Association each year, so please consider additional donations of any amount in lieu of event costs, auction items or wine donations. **All proceeds will go toward this year's Wish List**, which is replacement of the signature banners at the front entrance and the awnings and tarp for the outdoor stage.

There are great programs scheduled for 2022!

January 12th

"Terminal Tower, Trains, The Thirties".
Rebecca McFarland and Tom Pappas
to present the history of making
Cleveland a boom town.

February 9th

"Archie's Hough Bakery Taste of nostalgia." Archie will provide samples and discuss his history with Hough as pastry chef and baker.

March 9th

"Rock & Roll Hall of Fame Behind the scenes". Exhibit procurement, community educational programs, history given by the Rock Hall.

Save your space...reserve early!

The <u>preferred method</u> for reservations is to email anthonyjanem@yahoo.com.

Your email reservation will be confirmed by Jane Anthony. Phone reservations can be made by calling 440-579-5020.